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May 14, 2021

NAD SPECIAL BROADCAST

Is the COVID-19 Vaccine
Trustworthy? A Biblical
Conversation About Science
On Sabbath, May 15, at 4 p.m. EDT, join a special COVID-19 vaccine
symposium presented by the North American Division. Healthcare
professionals, communication experts, and church theologians will talk about how the
Bible and science interconnect, so we can make wise decisions about the vaccine.
This broadcast will air on Hope Channel, the NAD Facebook page, and the NAD
YouTube channel.

Organizers stated that the purpose of the symposium is to provide vaccine
education and to address some of the major questions and hesitancies
regarding the COVID-19 vaccines among Seventh-day Adventists. "We are
planning for the symposium to be pastoral in tone," said organizers. "The
emphasis will be on discussion and dialogue — and respect for individual
choice."

Presenters will include evangelist Mark Finley and church historian Merlin Burt;
and they will discuss the theology and history of the church's relationship with
science. Medical experts will include doctors Peter Landless and David Williams;
they will discuss the research behind the vaccines. Media and communication
experts will also participate, to share how to deliver accurate information about
the vaccines.
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Thanks for reading the Lake Union Herald newsletter. 
Tell your friends to follow along by signing up here. 

Don't forget to check out our Vimeo channel and visit the Herald website for
the latest news and information.  

We’re open to your feedback. If you really like something we’re doing on
here — or really don’t — or have ideas that can help shape our newsletter,

let us know. We’re all ears. . . Email us your thoughts at
herald@lakeunion.org.

Did you know each of our conferences has its own newsletter? 
Subscribe today and receive the latest news and information!

Check us out on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, Vimeo and YouTube

Lake Union Herald 
8450 M 139 | P.O. Box 287 Berrien Springs, MI 49103  
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